Highgate Town Administrator

From: Stanley, Steven K <Steven.K.Stanley@vermont.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 10:26 AM

To: Highgate Town Administrator

Cc: Carpenter, Kyle

Subject: RE: ROW for Sidewalk

Sharon,

With these grants it is sometimes required that you have a letter of support from the district. Let me know if this is
something you need, and | would be more than happy to provide a letter. Once you have a grant then the town
would need an 1111 permit to build/do any work in the state ROW. | have Cc’d Kyle Carpenter on this email as he

handles all of our permitting.

Steven Stanley | Project Manager
Maintenance Bureau | District 8

District Maintenance & Fleet Division
Vermont Agency of Transportation

680 Lower Newton Rd | St Albans, VT 05478
802-527-5564 phone | steven.k.stanley@vermont.gov

= VERMONT

AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION

From: Highgate Town Administrator <townadmin@highgatevt.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 9:52 AM

To: Stanley, Steven K <Steven.K.Stanley@vermont.gov>

Subject: ROW for Sidewalk

You don't often get email from 1w

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the

sender.

Hi Steven,

The Town of Highgate is applying for a VTrans Bike & Ped Grant for additional sidewalks in Highgate. The portion
adjacent to the State’s Right-of-way would be along Route 78, between St. Armand Road and Gore Road, roughly
370 feet and sidewalk width of 5 feet. The grant requires coordination with the District and | assume

permission. Please let me know what | would need to do to make this easy for both of us.

Thanks,

Sharon Bousquet
Highgate Town Administrator



